
Hamilton County High School 
COVID-19 Procedures for Extra-Curricular Events 

 
➢ Overview 

o Hamilton County High School is committed to protecting the safety and 

welfare of all students, staff, and stakeholders within our district.  We also 

understand that athletics and extracurricular activities are an essential part of 

the educational process.  During these unprecedented times, safety measures 

have already been implemented upon our campus.  As we open our facilities 

for extracurricular and athletic events, we ask that spectators in attendance 

adhere to the following safety precautions:  

 

➢ Individual Safety Precautions 

o Do Not attend an event if you are sick; 

o Practice social distancing with those outside of your direct family; 

o Face masks are highly recommended; 

o Wash or sanitize your hands frequently; 

o Avoid congregating in the parking lot before and after games; 

o Avoid congregating in large groups at concession stand areas or other parts of 

the athletic facility; 

o Avoid close contact with players and coaches 

 

➢ Additional Safety Guidelines 

o Signs will be posted within our athletic facilities to promote best practices; 

o Various bleacher rows will be unavailable to ensure proper spacing; 

o Social distancing signs and hand sanitizer stations will be placed at concession 

stand areas; 

o Guests are encouraged to bring their own face masks; however, masks will be 

available upon request; 

o Spectators are restricted from direct competition areas 

 

Thank you for your support and for keeping us safe and healthy! 


